
ACP-2025-015 Northumbria NHS Air Grid

Dear Stakeholder

We have identified you as an aviation stakeholder for Apian’s Northumbria NHS Air Grid trial. You may
have been contacted previously to provide feedback, and we appreciate all of the valuable input we
received so far which helped shape an improved airspace design.

We are conducting a new period of stakeholder engagement from 28th March to 26th April, 2024. This
update aims to inform you of revised timelines for the start of this project and provide further project
details. The attached brief outlines these updates, and we encourage you to review the material and
provide any feedback you may have on the operational and safety aspects of the trial.

Please note that all responses from previous engagement periods are still valid and will be submitted to
the CAA as part of our application.

We kindly ask that survey responses are submitted via this link directly to Apian by the 26th April 2024.
If you have any queries or would like to speak to us directly, please contact the Apian aviation team at
northumbria.airspace@apian.aero

Kind regards

Aviation team
Apian
apian.aero
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